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Week 3 
 

This week some children from Year 6 attended a Friendship Games event at Melbourn Village College 
which involved other local primary schools.  They took part in a number of sporting activities including 
dodgeball, stacking cups, archery, new age curling and table tennis.  They all thoroughly enjoyed the 
event and meeting children from other schools. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Swimming Class 3 

Class 3 started their swimming lessons at Melbourn Sports Centre and appeared to have a lovely time. 
There will be 8 lessons in total throughout the spring term. 
 

Friends of Foxton School 
At the Friends meeting this week, we discussed upcoming fundraising and events, the first event for this 
year will be a school disco which will take place on Friday 16th February from 4.30pm—6.00pm, the last 
Friday before half term.  There will be a charge of £2 per child or £5. for a family of 3, this will include a 
bag of crisps and squash.  We are hoping to have a ‘Children's’ Raffle’  with tickets on sale prior to the 
disco.  If you are able to donate any sweets, snacks or small gift items for the raffle, please bring them to 
Mrs Armitage, where there will be a box for collection.  
 

Achievement Letter  
January 2024 

Please continue to send in any achievements the children have had outside school for the January 
Achievement Letter - this will also include the December achievements as well. Thank you. 
 

Janet Muir 
 
 
 

DATES: 
16/02/24 4:30 - 6pm 

DISCO 
05/03/24 

Quick sticks Hockey  
Tournament  

06/03/24 
Lanes Academy Dance 
Workshop - all school 

11/03/24 and 13/03/24 
Parental Consultation 

Meetings 
12/03/24 at 6pm 

Friends of Foxton Meeting 
14/03/24 

National Weight Measuring 
Yr R / Yr6 
18/03/24 

Bee netball League  
19/03/24 

Rocksteady Concert 
21/03/24 
Tag Rugby  

27/04/23 - 9:30am 
Easter Service 

 
PE DAYS 

Please can we remind  
parents that children should 
not wear earrings for PE. If 

a child cannot remove them 
themselves, please can they 

be removed at home - 
thanks. 

 

Standing Tall Project 
I am sure you agree - Foxy G 

looks FANTASTIC! 
 

https://www.break-
charity.org/cambridge-

standing-tall/ 

 
 

                                                                          Happy Birthday 

This week: Ashley in Class 4 will be 11 years old 
Ellie in Class 4 will be 10 years old and 
Tyler in Class 2 will be 7 years old.  
 
                                                          Happy Birthday from all at Foxton School! 

Chat time: 
 Talk to your friends and families about your new topics you are covering in Class 
In Buddy Assemblies, we were talking about Martin Luther King - if you were to write a speech today - 
what would you write about, to help make things better in the world? 
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